

December 30, 2020

Dear Prevea360 Health Plan Provider:

The Food and Drug Administration issued emergency use authorization for the Pfizer-BioNTech
COVID-19 vaccine on December 11, 2020, and the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine on December 18, 2020. Please refer to the Provider Communication that was released in anticipation of these approvals for information about member cost share waiver, claims, and Medicare Advantage as well as codes for each vaccine product and administration.

Additionally, we have updated fee schedules with reimbursement rates for COVID-19 vaccine administration.

Please contact your assigned Provider Network Consultant with any questions.

Thank you for your continued care of our members during this public health emergency.

Sincerely,

Loretta A. Lorenzen

Vice President- Network Management & Contracting